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ST. THOMAS - ST. JOHN DISTRICT ANNOUNCES IMPORTANT 

END OF SEMESTER DATES 
 
The St. Thomas-St. John Public School District announces the end of the semester dates for 

all public schools in the district. Insular Superintendent of the St. Thomas-St. John District, 

Dr. Stefan V. Jürgen, shares the following important updates and reminders to all students, 

parents, faculty, and staff: 

 

Make-Up Day on December 20, 2023: 

• December 20, 2023, will be used as a make-up day in the St. Thomas- St. John Public 

School District.  
 

• Charlotte Amalie High School will end on December 19, 2023. This school has no 

days to make up. 
 

• Bertha C. Boschulte Middle School will use December 20th, 21st, & 22nd as make-up 

days. BCB’s regular schedule will be utilized. 
 

Final Exams Schedule (secondary schools) 

• Final exams for Grades 7 - 12 will be administered on December 13th, 14th, and 15th. 
 

Report Card Distribution: 

• Report cards for the current semester will be distributed on December 20, 2023.  
 

District Superintendent, Dr. Stefan Jürgen expresses his gratitude to all employees in the St. 

Thomas-St. John District for hurdling obstacles that presented its fair share of disruptions and 

trials; and to still be able to offer students a quality educational experience. 
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